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November 30, 2020 

 
 
GENERAL ORDER #4 

 
 

Due to the increased restrictions and mitigation measures to help slow the spread of COVID19 

in the State of Nevada, I declare the cancellation of our Mid-Winter Conference that 

was scheduled in Mesquite, NV on January 15-16, 2021.  The Department Council 

of Administration meeting also scheduled, will be conducted via teleconferencing.  

More details to follow at a later date. 

 

Any Mid-Winter Conference Registration fees collected will be refunded.  Please 

contact the Casa Blanca Hotel Casino direct to cancel your hotel reservations.  

 
 

      BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMANDER: 

 
 

  
 

      HENRY “BUTCH” BELTRAN 
      STATE COMMANDER 2020-2021 
 

ATTESTED BY: 

 
 
 

 
ANTHONY “TONY” YARBROUGH 

STATE ADJUTANT 
 

 


